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2nd May 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Re: Term Dates 2025-2026 

 

We have been informed by Wolverhampton City Council that there was an error in the publication 

of their term dates online for the academic year 2025-2026, which they have now amended. 

  

The error in the dates relates to the Easter holiday.  Please see the below message from 

Wolverhampton City Council: 

  

Important: revision of academic year 2025/26 term dates 

I need to apologise and hope that this will not be too inconvenient to you and your families but 

looking ahead to next year it was brought to our attention that the dates published for next 

Easter holiday 2026 were not in line with the neighbouring LAs. I’m not sure how that happened 

and can only apologise. To minimise any disruption for families and staff members CWC has 

amended its dates on its web site so that we are aligned with the region. It will also affect the 

end of the summer term. 

  

To confirm: 

 

Autumn Term 2025 (total days 75) 

• Monday 1 September 2025 to Friday 19 December 2025 

• Half term: Monday 27 October 2025 to Friday 31 October 2025 

• Christmas Holiday: Monday 22 December 2025 to Friday 2 January 2026 

• Bank Holidays: Thursday 25 December 2025, Friday 26 December 2025 and Thursday 1 

January 2026 

Spring Term 2026 (total days 55) 

• Monday 5 January 2026 to Friday 27 March 2026 

• Half term: Monday 16 February 2026 to Friday 20 February 2026 

• Easter Holiday: Monday 30 March 2026 to Friday 10 April 2026 

• Bank Holidays: Friday 3 April 2026 and Monday 6 April 2026 

Summer Term 2026 (total days 65) 

• Monday 13 April 2026 to Monday 20 July 2026 

• Half term: Monday 25 May 2026 to Friday 29 May 2026 

• Bank Holidays: Monday 4 May 2026 and Monday 25 May 2026 

  

The school website calendar will be updated to reflect this amendment. 

  

  



 

If you have any queries regarding this, please contact postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.  I am 

so sorry for any inconvenience this has caused, but the change of dates has been dictated by the 

Local Authority.  We are reviewing the football tour to Spain and when this can take place, as it 

was due to happen during the Easter holidays. We will update all parents of pupils who are 

attending this next week. 

 

I thank you for your continued support. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

   

Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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